
  Rotary Club of Coronado                     

1. The End Polio Now! The Wine Tasting Party is Friday, September 27 at Jim Kaufman’s home and he and 
Paul Plumb were selling non-raffle tickets. Sally Bixler also said there would be the ever-popular dessert 
wine table. So, now she needs dessert wines. Bring them to the next two meetings if you can. 

2. Tomorrow, Thursday, September 19th, the Low Tide Ride & Stride committee is having the wrap party at 
the Golf Course. Bring and appetizer to share and the first $500 at the bar are on the committee. Various 
prizes will be rewarded for the best, most unique appetizers. 5pm. 

3. The next Rotary Happy Hour will be at Rick Wilcoxon’s at 510 H Avenue on Tuesday, September 24th. 
It’s 5-7pm and bring something to share. No prizes at this one. 

4. Our Board of Directors approved $2000 for Rotary Club to Rotary Club relief efforts in the Bahamas’. If 
you would like to help out as well we’re trying to match the $2000 and make it $4000. 

5. Read your email! There are by-law proposals for your consideration. Talk to Tom Mitchell or Don Panek 
if you have any questions, and you DO have questions! 

6. Who WAS I? Our “sheriff” Doug Weisbarth was born 80 years ago in Ohio, the oldest of three brothers. 
They were raised on a farm and even won a milking contest at the county fair. He joined the Navy instead 
of the Marines in 1957 because his dad asked him, “Would you rather walk or ride?” Doug retired from 
the Navy in 1979 and opened Doug Weisbarth Service which he had for 40 years. He coached Little 
League, installed the plate and bases at Tidelands Park, coached soccer, umpired and refereed, and for all 
this he was named a Rotarian of the Year. He is married with three children and five grandchildren. For 
fun he leads The Rovers and tracks his genealogy.  

7. Ken Kaminski reported on Coronado High School athletics from his position on the ISF Board. Go to 
the Islander Sports Foundation website to keep up-to-date. 

8. Save the date! November 2 will be the next edition of the Service Club World Championship of Lawn 
Bowling will be held. See Tim Cusick to sign up. 

 
 
                                 Just to get you in the mood for a little wine tasting fun! 
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Next Week’s Program 

CUSD Update 
 

Speaker 

Karl Mueller, 

Superintendent 
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Notes from the Scribe     
 Today we met upstairs, in De Big Room, the acoustically challenged Viceroy Room, twice its normal size, but 
then there were lots of Rotarians to hear our guest speaker. President Tami asked Steve Duermeyer to offer 
the invocation and lead the Pledge. The Humble Scribe had trouble with the cards but managed to get the 
visiting Rotarians introduced. 

 

   
 

Upcoming Programs 
 
Oct. 2 
SD City Councilwoman 
Barbara Bry 
 
Oct. 9 
Naval Base Coronado 
Update; 
Capt. Timothy Slentz, CO 
 
Oct 16 
Homelessness on SD 
Campuses; 
Dr. Pam Luster, President, 
SD Mesa College 
 
Oct 23 
Cyber Security; 
Justine Phillips 

 

Club Events 

LTRS APPRECIATION 
PARTY AT CYC; 
MACCARTEE 

19 

Sept 

CLUB SOCIAL HOUR; 
WILCOXON 

24 

Sept 

END POLIO NOW  
WINETASTING 

27 

Sept 

FISHER HOUSE DIN-

NER; 
GRIFFIN 

3 

Oct 

  

  

  

 

 



 

Program  

Sharon Raffer introduced Tom Karlo, the GM of KPBS, for a discussion of public broadcasting. Tom has 
been with KPBS for 46 years with the last eleven as GM. KPBS really took off after covering the 1991 Gulf 
War and they realized that news was their future. Under Tom’s leadership they have embraced the digital 
world. Across all of their platforms, KPBS TV, KPBS Radio, and KPBS.org they are endeavoring to offer local 
and national news without the bias attributed to commercial media. Their mission is to continue to be the 
most trusted news source, to continue on the cutting edge of technology, to be a safe haven for discourse, and 
to serve the community. Look for our own Richard Williams on a KPBS TV program Thursday evening. Final 
fun fact: Tom will be attending the CHS vs. Mountain Empire football game on Friday as his granddaughter is 
the place-kicker on the ME JV team! 

 

 

 

Membership 
The following persons have been invited to join the Rotary Club of Coronado and have been 
vetted by the Board of Directors and Membership Committee. If any member has an objection to 
these proposed members they need to make their objections known, in writing within ten days, to 
the Board of Directors. 
 
Proposed                                     Classification                                     Sponsor 

 

   

Family of Rotary   
 We guess everyone is doing well. 

 

                                 

 

This hardworking EPN 

Team is ready to drink 

some wine and raise a lot 

of money at the End Polio 

Now Wine Tasting on 

Sept. 27th! 
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COROTATOR 

This group of Rotaracters 

knows how to clean the 

beach and have some FUN 

doing it! 

 

Fines and Recognitions                                  
None this week. 

  

Sept 18   Marilyn Rees 

Sept 23   Marilyn P. Smith 

Sept 27  Todd Little 

                 Paul Corriere, Jr. 

                 

                

 


